Township of
’J\/ BILLINGS

PROGRAM LAUNCH

The Township of Billings will be offering Senior
Active Living programming for 2025

We are inviting all seniors to join us on
Wednesday, February I9th, 2025 as we initiate the
new program and develop our schedule of activities

for the year!

When: February 19th, 2025 1pm
Where: Kagawong Park Centre - Upper




